

Amanda Jay < Amanda@podiumconferences.com>
Thu 3/24/2022 1:21 PM

· 3





 \rightarrow .

To: Patrick Monaghan



CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Patrick,

Thank you for your abstract submission, **Abstract ID #138902** titled "The influence of age on the relationship between step width and spatial and temporal adaptation strategies during split-belt adaptation" for the upcoming North American Congress on Biomechanics, August 21 – 25, 2022 in Ottawa, Ontario. We are pleased to inform you that your submission has been accepted for a poster presentation.

The date and session block of your presentation has not yet been finalized and you will be informed at a later day when you are scheduled to present. Kindly note the conference is scheduled for August 21 – 25, with the last sessions in the mid-afternoon of August 25; book your flights accordingly.

Should you have a specific request for a poster session, please submit your request no later than March 31st via the link below and we will try our best to accommodate it. Note that a request does not guarantee a placement.